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Happy June!! What a wonderful month this will be. Out of a class of 4 B’nai 

Mitzvah students, 3 will take place this month. Ethan Johnson, Spencer Haynes, and 

Owen Grant, will be helping to lead their Shabbat Morning Service, be called to the 

Torah, and take their place in our community as young adults. It takes a lot of studying 

to step on the bimah, lead a service, and chant from the Torah. These young men, and 

Alexis Fenton, who will become a Bat Mitzvah in October, have worked hard to 

accomplish this goal. I’m very proud of all of them and look forward to celebrating this 

milestone with them. 

On June 15, our Temple Emanu-El Choir will be adding their sweet voices to our 

Shabbat Service with a selection of Ladino pieces. I hope you will join us. 

Lay led Shabbat Services will begin on July 13, and run through August 10. If you 

are interested in leading one of these services, please contact me at 860-443-3005 or at 

shirie3860@aol.com 

B’shir,  

Sherry 

 


